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RE: ACCESS UPDATE – MUMBULLA CREEK FALLS IN 
BIAMANGA NATIONAL PARK 

 

Clarks Road leading to Biamanga National Park is CLOSED for 
2WD vehicles until further notice - this is due to recent storm 
events damaging the surface of the road.  

 

Alternate access to Biamanga National Park (Mumbulla Creek 
Falls) is via Mumbulla Creek Road.  

 

All visitors are reminded to expect increased holiday traffic and 
that road conditions may change quickly and to drive with caution. 

 

Please be advised that road closures may occur at any time 
without prior notification. 

 

Repairs to Clarks Road are planned to occur early in the New 
Year. 

 

For further information regarding this bulletin OR information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


